
 

Message from Mr McCoy 

The festivities are fully underway at Bleak Hill and it has been a brilliant week. We started the week with our School Council visiting the Town Hall to meet 
the Mayor. They enjoyed learning about the Mayor's role and she looks forward to visiting school to join a School Council meeting. During the afternoon,  
members of our choir visited Eccleston Court to perform for the residents and later in the week a different group of the choir visited Ruskin Lodge. The 
children were excellent ambassadors for school and received amazing feedback. We have two more performances in the next two weeks in which the rest 
of the choir will get to perform.  
It has been a busy week for Year 4. They went to the Theatre Royal on Tuesday to watch the pantomime, Aladdin, all of the children thoroughly enjoyed it. 
On Wednesday, they visited St Andrews Church for a Christmas experience. Thank you to Reverend Fran and the team for putting on a great event.  
It has been a very busy week for our Friends of Bleak Hill. Thank you to Friends of Bleak Hill, staff, families and children for supporting our Tea with Santa,  
Xmas Extravaganza and Bingo this week. The money raised creates extra resources and experiences for our children. Every child was lucky enough to 
watch a pantomime on Thursday morning from Altru Productions, the children loved watching Pinocchio. Once again, thank you so much to our Friends of 
Bleak Hill for funding a wonderful experience.  
We have had groups of children attending Boccia and Multi-skills events as well this week. Well done to all of the children that attended. Next week, we  
have lots going on in school again. Please see the Christmas Overview for all of our events. Have a lovely weekend!  

  R.O.T.W W.O.T.W M.O.T.W Bronze Silver Gold  

RHE Jackson K Isaac H Xander P George D Maggie C Jacob H 

RHU Ava D Zak P Jessica Ca Sofia D Imogen C Noah R 

RR Charlotte E Fin H Caleb T Autumn P Ella D Ella U 

1A Roman G Roman T Ethan H Finn T Ella W Amiyah M 

1CS Reuben C Vinnie F Sadie C Leo R Ollie A Matilda N-C 

1M Luna R Frahzer N Max H Ella C Ava B Louis J 

2G Harry B Sophie F Lincoln H Penny T Max B Mollie B 

2J Eleanor H Ella A Daniel B Theo D George M Millie H 

2W Sienna C Joseph U Hattie H Alfie W Ellie H Isobel R 

3D Eva R Nicole M Lucy D Nancy A Luca D Harriet N-C 

3H Matthew McC Jaxon C Tom K Isla S Joel D Daina R 

3M Regan L Lacey J-M Fifi N-W Ryan S Harry W Mia J 

4C Amelia B Leah X Phoebe A Lilly I Phoebe C Adam B 

4MC Imogen S Amber S Charlie B Millie M Jude W Hannah K 

4MO Jacob H James D Olivia S Teddy R-G Emily L Zac G 

5B Emma B Ollie L Niamh P Charlie H Annabelle K Charlotte T 

5W Skyler A Elsie B George B Bea D Alfie F River L 

6D Stanley W Theo C Evie Y Alice T Finn F Evie C 

6W Oliver A Abigail T Joseph A Millie W Joey L Elodie A 

Merit Award - Children who show tolerance and respect for other faiths 

Friday 8th December 2023 



What’s on w/c 11.12.23  
 

11.12.2023 Before School  During School After School  

Monday  
Y2 & Y6 PE 

 
 

Tuesday  

YR, Y4 & Y5 PE 

2G Nativity 9.15am 

2W Nativity 10.15am 

2J Nativity 11.15am 

 

Lost property tables 

Wednesday Lost property tables 

Y1 & Y3 PE 

YR & Y6 Height & Weight Screening 

(Mop-up) 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Christmas Dinner Day 

Santa Dash 

 

Lost property tables 

Thursday  

Y1, Y2 & Y5 PE 

6D Choir to sing at Willowbrook 

 

 

 

 

Friday  

YR, Y3, Y4 & Y6 PE 

6W Swimming 

KS2 Dance Competition (online) 

 

 

   Friends of Bleak Hill 

 

 

 
 

 

 

300 Club 

Congratulations to the winner of the December draw Laura B (2J). 

Christmas draw for £100 & £50 to be made the last week of term. 

Tickets still available in the Shop on School Money. 

The Tea with Santa and Christmas Extravaganza events 

were a big success, as was the Christmas Bingo. We will 

let you know how much was raised for school shortly. 

Thank you to all who attended and to the FOBH for    

organising the events. 

Christmas Raffle 

Tickets will be available in class for the week of 

Monday 18th-Friday 22nd December—£1 a strip 

(cash payment). The draw will take place on Friday 

22nd December. 

Christmas Shop Fundraiser—Please note the deadline for orders of reindeer food, hot chocolate cones & guess the name entries is the 

morning of FRIDAY 15TH DECEMBER. After this date we will not be able to fulfil any orders sorry. 



Harry’s Star Tribute Fund & Toy Appeal 

 

Last weekend the Cardwell family returned to Bristol Children’s hospital to present 
them with the money raised toward the Grand Appeal in Harry’s memory and the 
toys collected for children who have to spend Christmas in hospital. 

A phenomenal £25,137.50 was raised in total. 

The family would like to say a massive thank you to everyone who donated in any 
way.  



Attendance Update 

We need to try really hard each and 

every week to make sure every year 

group is beating our 96% target 

this will help us to succeed! 

Our attendance for 27 Nov—1 Dec 

was: 

96.3%  

Our attendance for the year so far 

is: 96.6% 

Meet our Team of Time Keeping Teddies. 

Classes will be able to look after these if they 

have no lates (Arrival before 9). More to ar-

rive. We will need 19 names beginning with 

T. 

 

Attendance 

Whole School 

 

96.3% 

Reception 95.7% 

Year 1 95.2% 

Year 2 98.2% 

Year 3  96.9% 

Year 4 95.5% 

Year 5  96.8% 

Year 6  95.2% 








